
 

 

 

National FDC Week Virtual Picnic- A Day at the 

Beach 

 

Tuesday 2 May at 10am 

 

  

 

Dear carmen 

  

Please join us in celebrating National Family Day Care Week by attending our annual 

virtual picnic, as being hosted on Tuesday 2nd May at 10am. 

 

We would love to see as many of our Enhance FDC Educators, and children join us! 

 

This year, your amazing Practice Mentors will be hosting and sharing children's stories, 

music and more, based on the theme "A day at the Beach". 

 

To register for the Enhance virtual picnic, please click on the button below. 

 

Register to attend Enhance Picnic here  

 

https://fdcqld.us18.list-manage.com/track/click?u=6cbf1668511c5cecaffb11905&id=20181ca398&e=d26e80145c


  

  

Food Snack Inspiration  

 

You may like to add to your virtual Picnic experience, by setting the scene with the 

following: 

• Picnic rug or beach towels 

• Morning tea (beach themed snacks) 

• Feel free to join us from your Service setting, backyard, a shady sand pit (beach 

themed) or other 

• Dress Up (You, Children and your Service- Beach Style) 

• Singing voices and smiles and energy to move 

• Access to technology (with audio and a microphone) for the Zoom event  

Once registered, you will receive a confirmation email with details on how to join the 

event.  A certificate of Attendance will be shared after the event from your Practice 

Mentors. 

https://fdcqld.us18.list-manage.com/track/click?u=6cbf1668511c5cecaffb11905&id=ec0d1271de&e=d26e80145c


 

 

We look forward to celebrating with you! 

 

Kind regards  

 

 

 

 

Meegan Walsh 

General Manager, Enhance  

   

 


